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At Direction of Governor Mills, Maine Department of Corrections to Support Restaurants 

Impacted by Dine-in Postponement 

    

Augusta, MAINE – Governor Janet Mills has directed the Maine Department of Corrections (MDOC) to 

offer to purchase perishable and non-perishable food from restaurants in York, Cumberland and 

Androscoggin counties that are unable to open to indoor dining as a result of measures to protect public 

health and mitigate the spread of COVID-19. 

  

Restaurants in these counites that had purchased food prior to the May 27 announcement delaying the full 

reopening of restaurants for dine-in services are encouraged to contact the MDOC about this opportunity.  

  

The MDOC has capacity to purchase perishable and non-perishable food items, except for dairy, at a price 

equivalent to the price paid for the same items through MDOC’s food contract. Purchased food will be 

served to staff and inmates. Restaurants interested in selling to MDOC would need to be a registered vendor 

with the State of Maine. Payments to vendors typically take two weeks. 

  

        “I hope this move will provide some measure of relief to businesses in these counties as we work to 

protect public health, keep Maine people healthy and alive, and mitigate the spread of this deadly virus so 

we can safely reopen,” said Governor Janet Mills. 

  

        “At the direction of the Governor, the Department of Corrections stands ready to help businesses in 

York, Cumberland, and Androscoggin counties, which will in turn support our staff and inmates,” said 

Randall A. Liberty, Commissioner of the Maine Department of Corrections. “We are honored to be 

of assistance.” 

  

Interested restaurants are asked to contact the MDOC directly. Inquires may be directed to MDOC 

Associate Commissioner Karen Yeaton: DOCINFO@maine.gov by Friday, June 5 with the following 

information:  

  

▪ Type of food you have available  
▪ Quantity you would like to sell 
▪ Dollar value of food 
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